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April 2013

Dear Member:

Re: CAW Local 2002 Disability Trust Fund
Group Insurance Disability Income Plan (GIDIP)
Members Employed by Air Canada (Mainline) and Aeroplan

On behalf of your GIDIP Board of Trustees, we are pleased to advise that effective January 1,
2013 the Short-Term Disability Phase | benefit will increase from an amount equal to 565% of
your basic weekly earnings, or $500, whichever is less; to an amount equal to 55% of your basic

weekly earnings, or $510, whichever is less.

The benefit increase will apply to Members who became disabled (first day absent due to a
disability) on and after January 1, 2013.

Should you have any questions or concems, please do not hesitate to contact your GIDIP
Trustee or your Plan Administrator.

Copy: Sophia Michailidis, Chairperson
Juanita Sumner, Trustee
Ross McConkey, Trustee
Jeremy Rabbitte, Trustee
Marie Doyle, Trustee
Bargaining Committee
Executive Board
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